
 AIAA Illinois Section  

 November 5, 2023 

 

Attn: Illinois Section 
Honors and Awards  
2024 Associate Fellows 
 
Dear AIAA Illinois Section Members, 
 
The Illinois Section would like to recognize the following Illinois Section members to the 
incoming 2024 Class of AIAA Associate Fellows. 
 
Phillip Ansell, University of Illinois Urbana-Champaign, For scientific contributions to air 
vehicle aerodynamics, innovative developments in aircraft power and energy systems, and 
excellence in education of the future aerospace workforce. 
 
Scot Campbell, Airbus, For global leadership in unmanned aircraft system traffic management 
development, digital airspace technology, and development of extensive simulation capability to 
analyze future airspace needs. 
 
The Illinois Section extends its congratulations to Phillip and Scot. 

 
Sincerely,  
Andrew Touvannas 
Honors and Awards, Illinois Section 


